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Hinckley Women’s Club Newsletter 
SEPTEMBER, 2016 

 

Ladies 

 

I am so looking forward to a great year for the 

Hinckley Women’s Club and happy to be 

working with such a wonderful group of women.  

Hope to see everyone at the New Member and 

Welcome Back Picnic.  It’s always a lot of fun 

reconnecting with everyone after the summer. 

Bring your favorite dish to share and don’t 

forget to invite anyone that might be interested 

in our club. On the first Sunday in October, 

October 2
nd

, we are having our annual Pancake 

Breakfast at Skyland Golf Course from 8-11.  

Also for social on October 9th we will be going 

to a Trolley Tour and Cavatelli Dinner at 

Ferrante Winery.  Check your e-mails for further 

information. 

Please support your club 

Marilyn Mocarski 

President Hinckley Women’s Club 
 

SEPTEMBER PROGRAM 

COOKOUT 

Brooklyn Exchange Cabin 
Hinckley Metro Park 

2400 State Road 

 

September 15
th

 

   
 

Come one, come all to the Hinckley Women’s 

Club Picnic in the Park, a fun way to meet 

friends old and new.  The Board and HWC will 

be providing chicken and rigatoni, drinks and    

paper products.  We are asking the members to 

bring the following  - 

    A – I     sides and salads 

     J -- R     desserts 

     S – Z     appetizers 

 

 Hope to see you on September 15
th
 at 6:30 P.M. 

 

 

 
 

Fundraising Committee 

4
th

 Annual Pancake Breakfast 

Cheryl Valasik 
 

 
 

Sunday October 2, 2016 

8:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m. 
 

(SEE ATTACHED FLYER) 
 

 

 

 

Social 
Covered Bridge Trolley Tour 

Ferrante’s Winery and Ristorante on October 

9
th.. 

Please see flyer sent by Marilyn on Sunday 

September 4. 

If you did not receive please let Marilyn know. 

 

                               Social 
November 5th will be our first gourmet dinner at 
the homes of Patty LaFontaine and myself, 
Stephany Mallett. Our theme will be "Cooking  
with Spirits." It could be beer, wine, brandy, rum 
or another alcoholic beverage. We are still 
working on finalizing our menu but be sure we  
will have alcohol in all the recipes except maybe 
the vegetable. Keep the day open on your 
calendar so you can join us. A sign up sheet will  
be at the September cookout. 
Stephany 
 

 

 

 

2016-2017 DUES 

Just a reminder...to those members who have 

renewed their membership for 2016-17, but have 

not paid their dues....please mail your check for 

your dues in the amount of $25 to our P.O. Box 

272, Hinckley, Oh. 44233.  If you are not sure if 

you paid or not, please contact Patti Lafontaine  

Thanks! 
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COMMITTEE FOLDERS 
 If  you have a committee folder from last year's 

committee chairpersons, please bring it to the 

September picnic, so it can be passed along to the 

next committee.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Treasurer’s Report and Profit & 

Loss Detail report’s are attached 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NEWSLETTER ARTICLES: 
 
PLEASE NOTE FOR OCTOBER SEND YOUR 
NEWSLETTER ARTICLES TO EMMA at 
rfsems@aol.com by Monday October 10th
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